REF ID:A62883

» 19 April 1955
!

Mr. “\' shrt V. Connorton
Executive Director
Greater Nev York Eospital Association

369 lexington Avenue
Bew York 17, fev York

Iear Mr, ‘Gonnortont

This is 2 brief letter to thank you and Mrs. Connorton
for your vaery pmompt response to my news of my husband's
illness and your "get well” greeting which wes ocme of the
cleverest wve have ever seen.

Two days later, he received your lettexr written on
11 April conteining your congratulations on the Falger
Shekespeare Library award. We both thank you for your
interest and congratulations in this matter. Your letier
him on the 15th of April,elthough postmarked New
York on the ilth, because it was forwarded first to his
cffice\on Nebresks Avenue and then to cur home address.

Thenking you again for your friendly interest, I am,

Sincerely,

ELIZAEETH BMITE FRIEDMAN
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